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January J, 1974

Note to Dr. Marks, DBER

From: E. Winnick, ose YA.

Re: Interagency Agreement with Trust Territory

of the Pacific Islands Regarding Implementation

of P.L. 5-52 of Micronesia Congress

 

Attached for your consideration is a draft agreement

which we deem appropriate.

The draft follows the format in the current AEC

agreement with the Trust Territory (dated 11/30/73),

regarding "“Inconvenience Payment to Utirik People."

Please call me if you have any :questions.

CC: R. Leith, DBER

S. Greenleigh, OGC


